
Unlike America, the scenery in Canada reminds me of Korea 

Sun Myung Moon 
July 2, 1965 
Postcard from Sun Myung Moon to Hyo Won Eu 

Dear Mr. Hyo Won Eu 

The world tour started today. I stayed one night at the Beacon Arms Hotel in Ottawa, the capital of 

Canada.  

I departed at 6:10 and am on my way to Panama. 

Unlike America, the scenery in Canada reminds me of Korea. I am grateful to our members who are 

working tirelessly for the providence with dedication.  

I am writing a short message to you in between my busy schedule.  

I plan to return to Korea in mid-October.  

I am sending this message from the airport and am praying for the health of all our members. 

From Teacher 

Montreal, Canada July 2, 1965 
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